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Date 

Received
Topic Summary of Request Board Update Status

4-Jul-22

Grays Park Dog 

Off Leash Area - 

Public Consultation

A Board member requested an update 

be provided on the outcomes of the July 

5 & 9 engagement sessions in Grays 

Park that were scheduled to provide 

opportunities for residents to speak 

directly with staff regarding park renewal 

and requests to continue using the 

fenced lawn bowling area as an off leash 

dog park.

Park Board staff met with residents and Grays Park users on July 5th and July 9th to respond to questions related to the 

former lawn bowling facility deconstruction, the same area that is currently being used as an un-sanctioned dog Off-Leash 

Area (OLA). Staff shared information regarding the current OLA prioritization plan and the People, Parks, and Dogs Strategy, 

along with capital plan and park renewal processes.  Questions and contact information from community members were 

collected - some were supportive and some were opposed to an OLA in Grays Park. Within the next week, staff will be 

following-up with community members with a summary from the information sessions.  This information will also be posted on 

the Grays Park project website: https://vancouver.ca/parks-recreation-culture/grays-park-clubhouse-deconstruction.aspx.
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